
UNIVERSAL CONTRACT PROVISIONS (UCP):

Additional
Stakeholder Engagement

Stakeholders engaged to 
date include:

● State agency personnel

● Regional Accountable Entities

● Managed Service Organizations 

● Administrative Service 
Organizations 

● Behavioral health providers 
(mental health and substance 
use providers)

● Provider Associations

● Specialty providers such as 
Community Corrections 
providers

● Advocate organizations

● Counties

● And other key stakeholders

The Behavioral Health Administration (BHA) in 
collaboration with Health Care Policy and 
Financing (HCPF) will be expanding stakeholder 
engagement efforts for the Universal Contract 
Provisions (UCPs)

UCP Stakeholder Engagement Phase II
On behalf of the State, Health Management Associates (HMA) has been 
engaging stakeholders in discussions about the UCPs. HMA is now 
starting Phase II of stakeholder engagement to share a draft of the 
UCPs for review by June 2023.

● To view a draft of the UCPs, click HERE
● To provide feedback on the draft of the UCPs, click HERE

Attend an Open Forum Discussion
Register for one of two dates to join a virtual open forum:
Tuesday, May 30, 1:30-3:30 pm
Monday, June 5, 2023 8:00-10:00 am

Broader Questions & Considerations
In addition to informing the draft UCPs, stakeholders identified broader 
questions and considerations that relate to the UCPs. These broader 
considerations will be given dedicated time to allow for further 
exploration and generation of solutions.

After June 2023, there will be additional opportunities for stakeholders 
to provide feedback on core concepts such as:
● The list of minimum data requirements mentioned in the UCPs
● How to better streamline data collection and reporting across 

agencies
● Streamlining of core program and financial reporting requirements
● Additional other factors that relate to the UCPs

Additional information will be shared in June 2023 regarding these 
opportunities and will be posted on the BHA and HCPF websites.

Thank you for your active engagement and support in creating the UCPs.

https://bha.colorado.gov/resources-for-providers#:~:text=The%20following%20are%20resources%20for%20providers.%20If%20you,Detailed%20Background%20and%20FAQs%20Behavioral%20Health%20Provider%20Contracts
https://forms.gle/oBUXkXPDeoe3kF65A
https://healthmanagement.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0uf-itrTMtG9EceiI1CXrqW3yFqkVvXZGG
https://healthmanagement.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJMkceGhrTMvG9wU_mQUQbuZrhK7tAKhDiC5

